

Pike Fold Community School KS1 Newsletter

Friday 10th January 2020





Year 1 have been learning about their new topic for this term, the seven continents and five oceans. We have looked at the United Kingdom this week and how there is four different countries within it. In Literacy, we have started our new non-fiction book Polar Animals. The children have learnt about questions marks and used them to ask the animals questions. In Maths, they have been identifying and representing numbers up to 50 using numicon.

Year 2 have been exploring place value using the part part whole method. For their theme topic they have been learning about the Great Fire of London.

A reminder for parents to make sure you book online via school spider for the Parent First Aid Courses. They start next week and for only £5 you will be provided with valuable life skills.

Homework

Year 1:

Maths and comprehension worksheets

Year 2:

Maths and comprehension worksheets

Spellings: We are now on a new scheme called 'Spelling Shed'. Please check your child's book bag for the list.

<u>Reading</u> – Please can books and reading records back in every day. Thank you.

Dates for the diary

Parent First Aid Courses January 2020

Can be booked and paid for online via school spider.

Parents Evening

Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th January

KS1 Celebration assembly
Friday 17th January

General Reminders

- Please make sure that your child's P.E kit is in school on a daily basis.
- Chair of governors Smyth Harper can be contacted by email chair@pikefold,manchester.sch.uk
- Family engagement officer: Mrs J. Gallimore. Tel: 0161 795 4614